
  Receipt No 

 

Year End Receipt for 2020 
  

Thank you for your generous donation of $  in 2020. In a year unlike any other, your contributions and support 
have reached those living in the world’s worst humanitarian crisis. 

22.2 million people are still food insecure in Yemen, while 14.3 million are one step away from starvation. Many are 
suffering from the lack of clean water and basic health care services. Your gift enabled us provide food, clean water and 
medicine to more than 500,000 vulnerable groups in Yemen. Without you and generous donors like you, it would not be 
possible for Pure Hands to deliver assistance to hundreds of thousands of people.

Help us reach even more people in Yemen by spreading the word to family and friends. Also, please keep us in mind for 
your future giving by visiting our website at www.purehands.org. Together we will continue to make a difference! 

Pure Hands, Inc is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. No 
goods or services were provided in exchange for your generous financial support. 

If you have questions or need more information, please do not hesitate to contact us at finance  @purehands.org   or 1-
800-425-1647.  

Sincerely, 

Mohamed Alhajaji
CEO

IRFAN SHAIK
56 Elderberry Ct
ALNABY, NY  12203
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